
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Term 4 2023-2024         Topic:   Through the Keyhole 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Our topic ‘Through the Keyhole’ has continued this term.  

Here is a snippet of what we have been up to. 

English: Our story ‘Coming to England’ followed the story 

of Floella Benjamin who was part of the Windrush 

Generation, she came to England in the 1950’s. We 

became Floella, writing in the first person, sharing her 

experiences. 

Maths: We finished our 3d Shapes topic by making our 

own shapes using art straws and reconstructing different 

boxes. We then moved on to our 2, 5 and 10’s tables and 

met ‘Odd Todd’ and ‘Even Steven’ too.  

Problem Solving and Thinking: Living in the Wider World 

was our theme where we described how family life in 

different countries can be the same as and different from 

our own; 

Life Lessons: We are all awesome, unique and special and 

our differences should be celebrated. We enjoyed finding 

out about each other and recognising our similarities and 

differences 

The World I Live In: We have been investigating the 

different weather of the four seasons and how we as 

humans can be affected, 

Art: Who knew that paper could be so interesting and 

versatile? We have investigated using paper in different 

art forms to include collages, stained glass windows, 

beads and papier mâché 

Communication: The weather can changed dramatically 

and we have learnt how it compares in different countries 

throughout the seasons and even on the same day in 

March. 

Our Star Moments! 

Time now to share some golden moments this term from 

Carisbrooke: 

Luke: Watching you blossom at the Care Home, has been 

wonderful. You have shown such compassion, thank you! 

Katie: Seeing you share all your afternoon exploits has 

been amazing. We are looking forward to the potatoes! 

Ollie: Your enthusiasm for your learning has made us all so 

proud, especially with the way you are answering 

questions. 

Immy: What an absolute pleasure it is to take you to the 

Care Home and see you communicate with the residents. 

You and Mary have a special bond! 

Selina: Averil has shared how amazing you have been in 

PE this term and how despite some challenges have put 

110% effort in. 

Johney: Your IT skills never cease to amaze us. We look 

forward to your short videos, even if they sometimes 

include me! 

Tyler: This term you have continued to grow in confidence, 

we are especially proud how you now show the answers in 

maths during our input on your whiteboard. 

Ryland: Yet another Care Home star, it was so lovely to 

hear that you share your visits with your mum and dad. 

Harry: Wow, Harry! What a term. You are contributing so 

well in class and it is wonderful to see you completing all 

your work! 

                          

 

       

 

 

 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Monday 15th April – First Day of Term 5 

• Monday 22nd April – HPV Dose 1 

• Thursday 2nd May – Quidditch Day 

• Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday 

• Friday 24th May – Last Day of Term 5 

• Monday 3rd June – First Day of Term 6 

 

 


